
“Healing Garden” Project Announcement 
 
 

Congratulations Lions Families of District A-1, A-2, A-9 and A-15!  Together, over a period of 6 years, we 
have donated $225,000 to the Children’s Health Foundation through our “Healing Garden” Project!  
 
This very successful initiative was brought to a close on March 31, 2009.  
 
As a result of our fund raising perseverance and dedication to helping the children of Ontario...  the 
Children’s Health Foundation will be recognizing the Lions and Lioness of Districts A-1,A-2, A-9 and A-15 
with the naming privilege for the Healing Garden and a recognition ceremony in the Healing Garden Area at 
the official opening of this phase of London Hospital early in 2011. 
                                          
                               Thank-you for your incredible support 
 
     Lion Don McKessock 
                                                                        District A-1 Governor  
  
 
 
 
 
 
  


